CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

CALTRANS
Emergency Night Work

North Coast Highway between Ledroit St. & Cajon St.

August 10 — September 1

The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) is scheduled to conduct
emergency work to restore asphalt, sidewalk, driveways, and associated items on
North Coast Highway between Ledroit Street and Cajon Street. Working hours are
9:00 p.m. and 6:00 a.m. on weekdays between August 10 and September 1. Two-
way traffic will be maintained with one lane closed adjacent to work as necessary.

Caltrans will minimize dust, noise, access, and traffic impacts to the extents possible.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. For more information, please visit the
Caltrans project website: Coast Highway ADA Sidewalk Improvement Project | Caltrans or
contact Elizabeth Manzo, Caltrans Public Affairs Specialist, at (657) 328-6621 or
Elizabeth.Manzo@dot.ca.gov.




